
 
 
 

 
 

 
December 27, 2007                   
          Carson City 

                                                                                              (775) 684-7740 
                          Fax: (775) 687-8221 
  
 
  

TO:              ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES, LICENSED 
MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED PERSONS 

  
SUBJECT:  RATIFICATION OF TECHNICAL STANDARDS FOR SYSTEM 

BASED GAMING, SYSTEM SUPPORTED GAMING, AND 
OFFLINE PRINTING OF VOUCHERS 

  
                   At its meeting on December 20, 2007, the Nevada Gaming 
Commission ratified/approved amendments to the Technical Standards for 
System Based Gaming, System Supported Gaming and Offline printing of 
Vouchers dated January 6, 2007. 
  
 To obtain a copy of the standard, you may visit the State Gaming 
Control Board’s website at www.gaming.nv.gov, or submit a written request 
addressed to Travis Foley, Chief, Technology Division, 750 Pilot Road, Suite H, 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89119.                  

  
                                                          

Sincerely, 
  
  
Dennis K. Neilander 
Chairman 
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c:   Mark A. Clayton, Board Member 
 Randall Sayre, Board Member 
   Travis Foley, Chief, Technology Division 
 Marilyn Epling, Executive Secretary 
    Records & Research Services  
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